
 

 

5 February 2021 
 
 
Ms Melissa Kostopoulos 
Adviser, Listings Compliance (Melbourne) 
ASX Compliance Pty Ltd 
 
By email: Melissa.Kostopolous@asx.com.au 

tradinghaltsmelbourne@asx.com.au 
 
Dear Ms Kostopoulous 
 
CANN GROUP LIMITED (ASX:CAN) – UPDATE TO REQUEST FOR TRADING HALT 
 
In reference to the request for a trading halt provided to you earlier today, I wish to correct one aspect of that 
request.  
 
The trading halt was requested pending an announcement to the market. The announcement to the market will 
not be related to manufacturing but will relate to an investigation that the Company is undertaking.  
 
We will provide details of the issues surrounding our request for a trading halt as soon as possible, which should 
be prior to the opening of trade on Monday 8 February 2021 at the latest. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Geraldine Farrell 
Company Secretary 
Cann Group Limited 
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